
  

Gentle reminder:  

If you require your child to be absent from school, 
please could you give a minimum of two week’s notice 
as approval must be authorised. It is preferable for your 
child to take time off outside of term time, this in order 
to minimise any disruption to your child’s education.  

 

After school clubs so far 

have proven to be a success 

and children are enjoying 

the variation. 

Dates for your  

diary: 

 

4th October 

FV 11+ meeting 

with parents 3.45pm 

 

17th October 

Second hand  

Uniform sale  

3.00pm 

 

8th November 

11+ Club starts 

 

14th November  

Parents Evening 

4-6pm 

 

16th November 

Parents Evening 

6-9pm 

 

17th November 

Children in Need 

Non-uniform day 

OXFORD HOUSE SCHOOL 
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SCHOOL 

Newsletter dated : 29th September 2017 

Thank you 

to all the 

parents 

who took 

the time to 

give feed-

back on the 

report slips 

from the 

summer 

term. 

11+ News 

Last Saturday Form VI sat the 11+ examination and 

we celebrate and share their relief . Well done to 

everyone involved in preparing the pupils for this 

task and obviously, to our pupils for their hard work 

and diligence. 

The School Council Meeting is 

an opportunity for nominated 

representatives from each form 

to have a voice and discuss 

various topics for the evolving 

development of the school. The 

first meeting is in October. 

 

Please could all children be in school for 
8.50am. This gives the form teacher time to 
settle the children before the register is taken. 

Please be advised that the school will not be accepting the old 

£1 coins from Monday as they will be going out of circulation 



Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We were delighted to see so many parents at the coffee 

morning today. Thank you to all those whose attended and 

donated to this very worthwhile cause. Thank you also to 

everyone who entered the best decorated cake competition. 

Mr Jay and Melissa found it extremely difficult to choose 

winners from each category as they were all amazing!  

The winners are: 

Nursery I, Nursery II, Reception: Reef  -  Reception  

FI, FII, FIII: Kaven - F1 

FIV, FV, FVI: Florence  -  FV 

Well done to those children who take home a prize. 

The winner of 

the competi-

tion to guess 

the height of 

this fabulous 

cake made by 

Mr Jay is  

Mrs Andrews, 

guessing the 

exact height of 

37cm.  

 

The winner of 

guess the height 

of the Macmillan 

cake  tower is  

Dr Namazy, 

guessing 94cm, 

which was the 

closest to the 

actual height of 

98cm. 

A huge thank you to Mr Jay and all the staff who gave up their time 

making and baking to provide the refreshments for today.  

The total raised so far is an amazing £1059.65!   


